
 
Minutes of Committee meeting July 8

th 
2008 

Benbow 8pm 

 

Present - Stu, Diane, Jason, Craig, Helen, Mandi, Steve, Nathan, 

Carrie. 

 

1/  Wheatley Gala 

Monies raised at the Gala were announced as £292.  This amount was 

raised from entry fees, raffle takings; a football card and the refreshment 

stall as well as Seans shooting game.  This was a fantastic effort from all 

the u6’s parents and anyone else involved. The kids really enjoyed the 

day and the feedback has been really positive. 

 

2/ Wheatley Tournament 

Jason said the tournament looks to have taken around £1400 - with 

monies still to be paid out for certain things.  Once again a tremendous 

day, every team helped out and the day ran like clockwork. Lots of 

people deserve special thanks for all their hard work on the day itself and 

in the build up to the tournament. Diane, Martin, Craig, Sean, Paul, 

Louise, Mandi, Nathan, Jackie, Dave, Jane, Jason and Alan to name but a 

few.  Big thanks to all the referees, and all the parents who helped on 

stalls, bouncy castles and setting up and packing away. 

 

3/ Player Registrations 

Current U9’s A team have submitted their forms with photos and birth 

certificates. U9’s B are awaiting one photo. All coaches are reminded that 

all forms need to in the league office by the 1
st
 August.  

 

4/ Courses 

Level 1 coaching courses and refereeing courses are in September at 

Balby Carr School. Stu to get names of potential refs for the new U11’s 

and coaches for the new U7’s. 

 



ITEMS DISCUSSED THAT WERE NOT ON THE AGENDA. 

 

Steve Lelew has ordered 30 bottles of wine with the WWJFC label on.  

Any team or parent wishing to place an order for either raffle prizes or 

their own consumption please contact Steve. Steve said £2 a bottle. 

 

Jason Morris has asked for the second payment of subscriptions to be put 

back to the 14
th
 of September.  This is due to Jason being away and most 

teams taking a break from training and matches. 

 

Jason has suggested that due to everyone’s hard work and the monies 

raised at the Gala and Tournament the club should book the Dome 

swimming baths for 1 hour at a cost of £180 for all the kids, parents, 

brothers and sisters. He will try and book the Dome for Sunday 7
th
 of 

September, 5.30 – 6.30. 

 

The meeting was closed without setting a future time and date for the 

next meeting, due to over running after a late start. 

 

Next meeting will be on 5
th
 August 8pm start Benbow. 

 
 


